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New Location Provides Foundation for Continued Growth of Entech 
Engineering’s Pottsville Office  
 
Pottsville, PA – Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) has announced the relocation of its 
Pottsville Office.  
 
Entech joined the Pottsville business community more than 30 years ago to better 
serve clients in Schuylkill County. While the business address has changed a few 
times since the office was established in 1990, the office benefits from team 
members who have been there since the beginning, including Senior Project 
Manager, Don Cuff, Environmental Project Manager, Kara Humes, and Technical 
Assistant, Missy Dando.  
 
The new office is now home to 20 engineers, environmental scientists, and project 
representatives who serve a diverse list of municipal, industrial, higher education, 
and healthcare clients. Entech is currently providing engineering services   
for local projects involving water, wastewater and stormwater system 
improvements, municipal facility upgrades as well as environmental consulting for 
a variety of public, private and industrial clients, including a tenant fit out for 
Alvernia College Towne in Pottsville.  
 
 
Entech President, Robert Weir, PE, shared: 
 

“I’m excited about the growth and expansion of our Pottsville office. Entech’s roots in 

Pottsville and Schuylkill County run deep, and it’s been a privilege to work with such a 

great team of professionals over the years.  Our new office is up and running due largely 

to the extraordinary efforts of Miller Bros. Construction, who made the construction 

process seamless throughout this transition.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Entech President, Robert 

Weir (left) and Pottsville 

Office Manager, Don Cuff 

(right) in the new 

Pottsville Office 

conference room that 

showcases murals 

inspired by Pottsville 

history.   
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The new office is conveniently located at 474 North Centre Street on the second floor. All 
contact information, including the primary office phone number, 570.628.5655, remain 
unchanged.  
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